
EL IMPARCIAL 

November 30, 1959 

SANTAELLA REQUESTS ROA TO PRESENT BEFORE UN FREEDOM OF PUERTO RICO 

SAN .JUAN.--Requesting Dr. Ra'O.l Roa, Cuba's Minister of 

Foreign Relations, to submit to the United Nations Organization 

the case of Puerto Rico's independence, Antonio Santaella Blanco, 

Grand Master of the Great National Orient of Puerto Rico, sent 

the following telegram to Dr. Roa: "Knowing of your presence in 

the United Nations to defend the c~se of ·independence of Algiers, 

we respectfully request you present at the same tinie to the 

Assembly the case of independence of your sister country of 

Puerto Rico." 
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